STATEMENT BY BOTSWANA DURING THE REVIEW OF SIERRA LEONE AT THE 38TH SESSION OF THE UNIVERSAL PERIODIC REVIEW 
(12th May 2021, Geneva)
Madam President, 
1. Botswana notes with appreciation the efforts of Sierra Leone to enhance the legislative and administrative architecture for the promotion and protection of human rights. 
2. We further commend efforts to implement applicable laws and policies, with a view to addressing persisting challenges in Sierra Leone, as reported by the United Nations regarding the prevalence of trafficking in women and children.
3. In that regard, Botswana wishes to make the following two recommendations:
· That Sierra Leone takes further steps to widen the presence of Labour Inspectors across the country so as to strengthen monitoring, enforcement and awareness raising, with a view to identifying victims of trafficking for their rehabilitation and enrolment in school, as well as prosecution of perpetrators; 
and
· That Sierra Leone strengthens the nationwide structures responsible for registration of births, with a view to achieving the timely registration of all births and the clearing of backlogs with respect to unregistered children.
4. We wish Sierra Leone a successful review outcome.

I thank you Madam President.
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